Youth News

Latest youth news and updates

New Youth Minister!

If you haven’t heard, Holy Ghost Lutheran Church
has a new youth minister! His name is John
LaRocque, and he officially started on August 1°.

John will be leading our 6th-12th-grade youth
programming. John will lead Confirmation on
Sundays, as well as lead a mid-week youth group
program on Wednesday Night. Confirmation will
take place in the church basement during Sunday
School hours starting September 7. The
Wednesday Night Youth Group program will start
on September 3™ with Middle School (6"-8"
grade) meeting from 6:00 pm-7:30 pm and High
School (9"-12" grade) meeting from 8:00 pm-9:00
pm, at the church.

Throughout the year, there will be various youth
events for teens to attend. Some upcoming
events:

September 3: Wednesday night youth group for
middle school and high school

September 7%: Start of Confirmation

September 24'"; See Ya at the Pole

A quick note from John and Carly:

Thank you so much, Holy Ghost Congregation, for the
outpouring of love through cards, warm welcomes,
visits, and food. We so greatly appreciate it and look
forward to getting to know our new church family!

John and his wife, Carly, ata
Minnesota Twins baseball game

Thank you for all the teens who
helped at VBS!
We couldn’t have made VBS as amazing as

it was without those who helped with the
kids and from behind the scenes!
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